
JUNE 7, 2022 PRIMARY ELECTION
NOTICE OF ELECTION

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS 
OF WRIGHT COUNTY, IOWA:

	 Notice is hereby given that a 
Primary Election will be held on 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022, from 7:00 
a.m. until 8:00 p.m. Iowa law states 
that in order to vote in the Primary 
Election you must choose either the 
Democratic or Republican ballot. 
You may declare or change your 
party affiliation at the polls by filling 
out the eligibility form provided by 
the Precinct Election Official. Voters 
must vote at their assigned polling 
place. Absentee ballots are avail-
able in the Auditor’s office if you 
are unable to make it to the polls on 
Election Day. 
	 All voters are required to provide 

an approved form of identification 
at the polling place before receiving 
and casting a ballot. Voters who are 
not pre-registered – such as voters 
registering to vote on election day – 
and voters who have changed pre-
cincts will additionally be required 
to provide proof of residence. A 
voter who cannot provide proof of 
identification may have their iden-
tity attested to by another voter 
registered in the precinct who has 
an approved form of identification. 
A person who is eligible to register 
to vote and vote, may register on 
election day by appearing in person 
at the polling place for the precinct 
in which the individual resides. The 
voter must complete a voter reg-
istration application, make written 
oath and provide acceptable proof 

of identity and acceptable proof of 
residence. Acceptable documents 
which can be used as proof of iden-
tity and proof of residence are very 
specific and substitutes will not be 
accepted. For example, identifi-
cation such as a Driver’s License 
cannot be expired. To see all forms 
of approved ID visit http://sos.iowa.
gov/voterid. 
	 All voting sites are fully acces-
sible to persons with physical dis-
abilities. Each site also has a voter 
assist ballot marking device which 
allows persons with sight disabili-
ties to vote independently. Voters 
may also choose another person 
to assist them to vote, except their 
employer, employer’s agent, or an 
officer or agent of the voter’s union. 
Any voter who is physically unable 

to enter a polling place has the right 
to vote in the voter’s vehicle. If you 
have any questions about the voter 
accessibility at a polling site, please 
feel free to call the Auditor’s office 
at 515-532-2771 for more informa-
tion.
	 Public Test of election equipment 
will be on May 24, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 
Please check in at the Auditor’s of-
fice for the location of testing of 
equipment. 
	 Post election audit will be con-
ducted on June 9th at 1:00 p.m. 
Please check in at the Auditor’s of-
fice for the location of the audit. 
	 Betty Ellis
	 Wright County Auditor and 
	 Commissioner of Elections
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